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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Pursuant to established procedure, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the New Plymouth 

Planning and Zoning Commission will hold the following public hearing at the City Hall 

in New Plymouth, Idaho on the 24th day of June 2019 at 7:00pm. 

 

An application for a zone and comprehensive plan change from Residence Zone B to 

Residence Zone C for 220 W Maple, has been submitted by Nathan and Seth Alvarado. 

The property is situated in Payette County, Idaho more particularly described as: 

 

The West Half of Lot 7 and the West Half of Lot 8 in Block 30 of the Townplat of New 

Plymouth, according to the official plat thereof, filed in Book 1 of Plats at Page(s) 38-A, 

Records of Payette County, Idaho.  

 

Publish Date(s): June 5, 2019 

 

 
Any person needing special accommodations to participate in the above noticed meeting should contact 

New Plymouth City Clerk’s Office five (5) days prior to the meeting at 301 N. Plymouth Ave. or phone 

(208)278-5338. 

 

 

Danielle Painter 

Planning and Zoning Administrator 


